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Memorial Medical Center Inc.

ATTN: M. J. Fischer, M.D., Radiologist
Chief of Radiation Safety Committee

1615 Maple Lane
Ashland, Wisconsin 54806 ,

Gentlemen:

~This refers to your letter dated April 26, 1984, for an amend- '

ment to Materials License 48-16593-01.
An amendment fee of $40 is required as specified in Section
170.31 (7B) of 10 CFP.170, copy enclosed. Payment should be
made to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission and' mailed to
my attention at our Washington, D.C. address.

Your application will be processed by the Region III Licensing ,

staff located at 799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137.
The fee, however, is required prior to issuance of the amendment.
When' submitting the fee, please refer to CONTROL NUMBER 76688.

Sincerely.
|

DiiginarSigned By
G!c b lackson

Glenda Jackson
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

Enclosure:;.
t

10 CFR 170>

cc: ' Region III>
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Memorial Medical Center, Inc.
ATTN: M. J. Fischer, M.D., Radiologist

Chief of Radiation Safety Committee
1615 Maple Lane
Ashland, Wisconsin 54806

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated April 26, 1984, for an amend-
ment to Materials License 48-16593-01.

An amendment fee of $40 is required as specified in Section
170.31 (7B) of 10 CFR 170, copy enclosed. Payment should be
made to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission and mailed to
my attention at our Washington, D.C. address.

Your application will be processed by the Region III Licensing
staff located at 799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137.
The fee, however, is required prior to issuance of the amendment.
When submitting the fee, please refer to CONTROL NUMBER 76688.

Sincerely,

l^ n-a w

Glenda Jackson
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170

cc: Region III
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